

Together we Nurture, Inspire and Achieve

Blair Avenue Ingleby Barwick TS17 5BL; Telephone number 01642 754658 Email: mytonpark@mytonpark.org.uk Web: www.mytonpark.org.uk Head Teacher – Mrs Alison Morgan

11th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an additional event arranged for our Year 6 leavers this year. In order to accommodate all parents and carers, we will be hosting an extra singing assembly on Monday, 15th July at 09:30. This assembly will provide the Year 6 children with the opportunity to rehearse their songs in front of the entire school before the official celebration evening.

We believe that this additional singing assembly will not only allow the children to perfect their performances but also enable all parents and carers to witness their child's involvement in this special event. Your support and presence at the assembly would mean a great deal to the Year 6 children as they prepare for their transition to the next phase of their education.

We understand that some of you may have conflicting commitments on the scheduled celebration evening, which is set to take place on the 16th of July at 17:00. If you anticipate being unable to attend the celebration evening, kindly liaise with the school office or myself at your earliest convenience. We are committed to ensuring that every parent and carer is given the opportunity to participate in these significant milestones in their child's educational journey.

Please do not hesitate to reach out should you require any further information or assistance regarding the upcoming events for our Year 6 leavers. Your continued support and involvement in your child's education are highly valued and appreciated.

We look forward to welcoming you to the singing assembly or the celebration evening.

Kind regards

Mr S Harvey Assistant Headteacher Myton Park Primary School















